
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Members of the Newman College Community 
 
Re Principal Announcement 
 
I am delighted to announce that Vice Principal, Lisa Fogliani, has been appointed Principal of 
Mercy College Koondoola, a Catholic Co-educational Kindergarten – Year 12 College of 1600 
students.  Lisa will commence at Mercy College 1 January 2021. 
 
Congratulations to Lisa on being appointed to such a prestigious role. 
 
Newman College has indeed been blessed to have had Lisa as an outstanding leader within its 
community for the past five years. 
 
Lisa has epitomized the Marist Characteristics in her dealings with all members of the College 
Community.  Her love of work is exemplified in the way in which she has carried out her role as 
Vice Principal and she will no doubt take this approach into her new role at Mercy College.  Lisa is 
an outstanding leader of learning underpinned by the values of love, hope and faith.  Her greatest 
attribute is her unconditional commitment to all people and her great love of the vocation of being 
present to young people. 
 
On behalf of the College Community, I wish Lisa success and fulfilment in this next phase of her 
career.  She will be sorely missed by the staff and students at Newman College.  In the meantime, 
we look forward to having Lisa among us until the end of 2020 and to having the opportunity of 
farewelling her and acknowledging her significant contribution to Newman College at the end of 
the year. 
 
The Vice Principal position at Newman College is a Marist Schools Australia appointment and the 
selection process for this role will commence in the coming weeks.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

John Finneran 
PRINCIPAL 
 
  
 
28 August 2020 
 

 


